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Vehicle licence plate stickers and temporary driver's licences
extended during COVID-19
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Monday, November 16, 2020

Expiration dates for driver’s licence stickers, temporary driver’s licences and some
health cards are just a few of the services being extended by the provincial
government to help limit the spread of COVID-19.

Any of these licences that expired March 1 or later will continue to remain valid and
legal past the expiry date, according to the province’s website. The provincial
government is asking Ontario residents not to visit a ServiceOntario centre, unless it
is absolutely necessary.

Driver's licences can be renewed online at www.ontario.ca/page/renew-expired-
drivers-licence. Some health cards have an extended expiry date until further notice.
The province will notify people when they should renew.

New vehicles and vehicles that don’t have licence plates are the exception and would
continue to require a visit to ServiceOntario. Some ServiceOntario locations are
closed and others are operating with reduced hours. To find out which location are
open visit www.ontario.ca/locations/serviceontario.

The full list of provincial documents that are being extended are:

e driving instructor (DI) licence and driving schools, Ontario Photo Card (OPC)
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